
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Apologies for the length of this letter… 

It is the month of the Holy Souls and today is the feast of All Saints. 

Unfortunately, Father Robert was unable to say mass in school today but there is an evening 

mass at 7pm at Saint Aidan’s that you are most welcome to attend. 

 

Show Racism the Red Card. We will be looking at teaching anti-racism in the week beginning 

11th November. 

There will be lessons taught in school and follow up work at home to support this. It is very 

important as part of the PSHE curriculum and respecting our children’s rights that our children 

are well educated and informed. 

 

HOUSE POINTS 

Last half term…. 

Saint Aidan 547 

Saint Hilda 546 

Saint Therese 441 

Saint Francis 437 

There will be a treat at the end of term for the winning house! 

 

There will be an own clothes day next Wednesday 6th November - this will then lead into 

our disco/creative night until 4.30pm. 

We will ask you on Monday whether your child will be staying to give us an idea of numbers. 

The sign up will be like an after-school club on Arbor. We will text you when it is ‘live’ on 

Monday. 

Thank you to Y1 for their lovely, confident display in their assembly and we look forward now to 

all of our plays in December! 

PHOTOGRAPHER. The photographer is in school on Thursday 7th November for individual 

photographs, family photographs will be offered from 8.30am. 

Please use the Lawton Moor Road entrance for the family photographs. 

The Mini Vinnies will be trying to raise money for a school in Cambodia called the Lovely 

Hearts School. 

The children have sent us a video message thanking us in advance for anything that we can do to 

support them. 

The themed day will be on Friday 15th November and the Mini Vinnies will let you know next 

week what we are going to do on that day to raise money. 

BOOK FAIR Week beginning 18th November. More information to follow… Y4 had a fantastic trip 

to Central Library this week. The staff enjoyed the trip and seeing the owls as much as the 

children did! 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

 

Sarah Yates 


